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CIHR Delays Next Project Grant Round

Sponsor

CIHR

Program

Project Grant Competition

For More Information

Official Announcement [1]

Description

CIHR has recently completed Stage 2 of peer review for the current Project Grant Competition.
This experience has confirmed that the current reformed project grant competition process
requires significant changes and that these must be informed through an iterative consultation
process with Scientific Directors, College Chairs, and other community leaders.

Therefore, the Project Grant Competition registration that was to close on May 30, 2017 will be
delayed until August 15, 2017, with an application deadline of September 15, 2017.

To mitigate the impact of this delay on the research community, CIHR will financially extend all
existing Open Operating and Project Grants scheduled to expire between September 30, 2017
and March 30, 2018 until March 31, 2018.

Subsequent competition dates will be determined through the above-mentioned consultation
process.

The decisions for the Fall 2016 Project Grant competition will still be released on May 15, and
the additional investment in that competition announced April 13 still stands. In fact, as a result
of the decision to delay the Spring 2017 Competition, CIHR will actually be investing an
additional $100 million in the Fall 2016 competition.

For Questions, please contact

Office of Research

Ornella McCarron, Grants Officer
Research Services Office
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